
It reduces ability of citizens with forestry experience to be on the board. It allows bureaucracy without accountability.  Too much 
government control. Horrible. It would be like people without a medical degree or hands on experience making decisions for 
hospitals or surgeries. Typical current Oregon style of force of control over the citizens and lifestyle/Economy.

Hard no. Representation by experienced people with on the ground knowledge needs to be included.

Thank you


